
Edward J. Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance (BJAG) Grant – 2016  

The Governor's Office of Crime Control & Prevention is offering funding for the Edward J. 
Byrne Justice Memorial Assistance Grant program.   

Website to solicitation: http://www.goccp.maryland.gov/gms 

Eligibility: The following entities in Maryland are eligible to submit no more than one 
application for Edward J. Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant Funding: State Government 
Agencies Local Government Agencies Non-Profit, Non-Governmental Victim Services 
Programs including Faith-Based and Community Organizations Institutes of higher learning 
State/local public and private entities  

Deadline: The online application must be submitted no later than 3:00 PM on July 7, 2016. The 
hard copy application must be submitted to the Governor’s Office of Crime Control & 
Prevention no later than 3:00 PM on July 14, 2016. 

Contact:  Tammy Lovill 
Program Manager, Byrne Justice Memorial Assistance Program (BJAG)/Community Based 
Violence Prevention Program (CBVP)/Eastern Region Program Monitor 

Governor's Office of Crime Control & Prevention 
tammy.lovill@maryland.gov 
410-821-2881 (office) 
410-321-3482 (fax) 
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